The Mospital

The Mospital

Dundonald

Beliest

Comments

Emailed to Dr M'Carray A615741ax

15 April 2004

可语性 经金额 原设制器 建铁工作

Dr H Campbell
Chief Medical Officer
DHSSPS
Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
RelfastBT4 3SQ

Dear Dr Campbell

RE: PREVENTION AND MANAGEMENT OF HYPONATRAEMIA

In response to your letter of 4 March 2004, guidelines in the form of wall charts on the management of hyonatraemia in children and adults have been adhered to and are in place in paediatric wards, A&E and theatres at the Ulster Hospital. With regard to their incorporation into clinical practice, the paediatric department contributed to a regional audit and no problems were identified at that site in paediatrics at that time. The numbers of both children and adults however are small and it is the intention to audit locally over a longer period.

jours sincerely

ET. Mentantant

Dr R J McFarland Medical Director

cc: Mr J McCall, Chief Executive, UCHT